
 

Nuacht ó Scoil Tír Eiltín 
Summer 2013 

First Holy Communion 2013 
 
Ten children from Tirelton NS received their First Communion in Toames 
Church on Saturday, 11th May. 

 

As part of National Walk To School Week, Tirelton children had a 'Feet First 
Friday'  on May 17th where parents, children and staff all walked to school. 
The weather was glorious for the walk and everyone enjoyed it very much. 
 



  
Congratulations to 
Aoife Foley, who was 
selected for the Cork 
Primary Game 
Football team. She 
played at half time in 
the Cork V Clare 
Munster SFC semi-
final in Ennis 
recently. It is a 
fantastic 
achievement to get 
picked for this team 
and Aoife performed 
superbly on the day. 

 
 

Noreen Lehane retires as caretaker of Tirelton NS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

Board of Management make a presentation to Noreen. 

Farwell! 
We wish Emma Davis well 
and thank her for her time 
in Tirelton NS.  We welcome 
back Ms. McNulty. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 Sciath na Scol Hurling 
Having defeated Aherla, Vicarstown and Minane Bridge in the group games, we 
qualified for a semi-final in the Sciath na Scol Hurling competition against 
Lisgoold. On the day we played very well but late goals for the East Cork team 
proved too much and we bowed out. However, the training and practising the 
boys did at 11 o'clock every morning for the past month ensured further 
development of their skills and this came through in all their games.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Award of Science and Maths Excellence 
The children from 
1st, 2nd & 3rd 
classes have 
been involved in 
the Discovery  
Primary Science 
& Maths project 
throughout the 
year.  They have 
been awarded for 
their endeavours 
by receiving an 
award of  
Science & Maths 
excellence.  Maith 
sibh! 
 



 

6th Class of 2013 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

We wish all the 6th class of 2013 well as they leave Tirelton NS. 

Junior Classes  having fun with shadows! 
 

School re-opening on Wednesday, 28th August.  We hope you all have a 
great Summer holiday. 


